
 

June 29, 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Families, 

I want to take this time to wish you the best this summer.  The holiday is approaching and hope 

everyone has the opportunity to spend that time with family and friends.  As July is around the corner, I 

wanted to send you this update so that you could keep up with summer information and deadlines.  

Throughout the summer we are open until 4pm Monday through Thursday and noon on Fridays.  Should 

you have any questions, please give us a call. 

Summer Calendar of Events: 

https://www.wtps.org/bunkerhill 

 

Notable Events 

• July 1-15th…Fall Sports Physical Forms due to school nurse 

• August 7,8,9...9am to Noon…6th Grade Summer Transition Program 

 

 

Summer Assignments 

Washington Township has revamped aspects of their summer assignments.  Please view the criteria at 

the following link: Summer Assignments.   There are specific directions for grades 6, 7, and 8.  Please 

stay on top of these and don’t wait until the end of the summer to tackle these.  It is recommended that 

it is done in increments so as not to be overwhelmed.  Please put forth your best effort to begin the year 

strong. 

 

Participation in Middle School After School Sports 

We have the following middle school sports offered: 

https://www.wtps.org/bunkerhill
https://www.wtps.org/Page/16141


Fall…Field Hockey and Winter…Wrestling and Basketball 

In order to participate in any of these activities, students need completed athletic forms.  Please go the 

athletics page at https://www.wtps.org/Page/22545 to download the specific forms you need.  No one 

can participate in any sport unless they have the relevant paperwork, physical, and that paperwork is 

cleared by the school nurse and doctor.  This whole process takes about two weeks so if you plan on 

doing a fall sport, you cannot practice until all the forms are complete and reviewed.  The earlier in the 

summer you get them to the school nurse the better. 

 

Calling All Student Coders 

If you are someone who has a desire and/or knack for writing codes, the Congressional App Challenge 

2018 is underway.  It is a contest that challenges middle schoolers to compete to create an app that can 

be used spread information regarding the happenings in congress as it relates to the constituents in the 

area.  You may view the brief video at https://youtu.be/cnM-Bb3TmCU.  You will need a team.  Check it 

out. 

 

Summer Transition Camp 

Go to  the school website at https://www.wtps.org/bunkerhill and scroll down.  As you scroll you will 

see the information for the 6th grade transition camp on Aug 7, 8, and 9.  Please download the 

registration form and return all necessary components to the main office at BHMS to register.  Students 

will learn the nuances of grade 6 and meet some of our teachers. 

 

To Be Coming: 

As the summer progresses, you will be updated from central and Bunker Hill about start times, bus 

routes, laptop information, please make sure you follow the social media portals that the school district 

offers. 

 

Principal’s Message 

Principal's Update June 29, 2018 

Remind Account BHMS Updates 

To join, text the message:  @bhmstwp to the number 81010 

 

Sincerely, 

Mike D’Ostilio 

 

https://www.wtps.org/Page/22545
https://youtu.be/cnM-Bb3TmCU
https://www.wtps.org/bunkerhill
http://safeyoutube.net/w/byRd

